
Hello! My name is Bette Britt. I have been a member of John Knox

Presbyterian Church since 1997.  I have served on the Rotation Model Sunday

School as well as the Youth Ministry team. I have worked with the youth for

over a decade and served as an elder of the church. I have also been a part

of the JKK Staff for over 20 years. I believe every child needs to play, learn,

and respect each other.  What better place to learn than John Knox

Kindergarten where Christian learning is nurtured throughout each

classroom?
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